
 

  
 
 

 

  
 
 

December 14th, 2018 

 

S.A.C.I. Falabella is pleased to announce the opening of a new Hiperbodega 
Precio Uno supermarket in Peru, inaugurated on December 11th in the city 
of Lima, with a selling area of approximately 2,200 m2.  

With this opening, Tottus now has 69 supermarkets in the country and 135 
in the region.  

 
 
 

Best regards,  

IR Team 
+56 (2) 2487-3910 
inversionistas@falabella.cl 
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